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See Back Page for more upcoming events.  Note there 

are several events and courses in active planning, 

watch our website and our emails and social sites for 

updates.  Your support and patience are appreciated 

as always.  Please send any comments to Con-

tact@SuffolkDental.Org.  
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Date SCDS Event

Tuesday, April 12, 2022 Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - Register Now

Wednesday, April 13, 2022 Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - Register Now

Monday, April 18, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg.

Saturday, April 30, 2022 Give Kids a Smile Sponsorship Information

Saturday, April 30, 2022 Give Kids a Smile

Monday, May 09, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg.

Wednesday, May 11, 2022 General Membership Meeting

Saturday, May 21, 2022 Shredding Day

Thursday, June 09, 2022 NYSDA Golf Outing

Friday, June 10, 2022 6/10-6/12 NYSDA House of Delegates

Wednesday, August 10, 2022 Summer Social (New Dentist/Resident)

Monday, September 12, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg.

Wednesday, September 14, 2022

Seminar Series 22#2 Dr. Daniel Pompa - Medical 

Emergencies

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 SCDS Golf Outing

Wednesday, September 28, 2022 General Membership Meeting

Monday, October 03, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg.

Thursday, October 13, 2022 ADA House of Delegates 10/13-17

Wednesday, October 26, 2022

SS22#3 - Dr. Frank Tuminelli - We've Come a Long 

Way...

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Compliance Day

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 CPR

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Risk Management

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Infection Control

Friday, November 4, 2022 LI Women's Dental Symposium (Scrubs & Stilettos)

Monday, November 14, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg.

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 General Membership Meeting

Wednesday November 30, 2022 SS22#4 Dr. Michael Proothi - TMJ/Trigeminal Nerve

Saturday, January 28, 2023 SCDS Installation Gala

SCDS Calendar GLIDM Registration 

mailto:suffolkdental@optonline.net
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org
http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/Ad_Rate_Sheet_2018v2.pdf
http://suffolkdental.org/index.html
mailto:Contact@SuffolkDental.Org
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE    Craig E. Smith, DMD   

  Greetings Dear Colleagues, 

By the time you read this Presidents address, we will be more than three months into the 

year. As was stated during the Installation zoom back in January, the year 
would undoubtedly seem like a blur. So far, it hasn’t disappointed. Because of the anticipat-
ed fast pace of the 2022 year, goals for the Suffolk County Dental Socie-
ty were clearly delineated and defined at the beginning of the new year. I can proudly say 

that the leadership within the society has worked hard to 
this point to make these 2022 goals a reality.  

I’ll briefly discuss five goals we are making progress on.   

 1.) As many of you may know by now, Dr. Paul Leary is a 
candidate to be the next President-elect of the ADA.  I can 
think of no other better advocate for our society and profes-
sion than Paul.  When I graduated my orthodontic residency 
in 2004 and came to practice in Smithtown, I had the pleas-

ure of meeting Paul for the first time.  Because I was new to 
town, I decided I would invite Paul to have lunch in hopes of 
recruiting referrals. After spending thirty minutes with Paul, it 
was apparent that I had been duped (in a good way).  Dr. 
Leary was in fact recruiting me to join the society.  True sto-

ry.  This speaks to Paul’s passion for the society and orga-
nized dentistry.  Paul has always taken care of our society 
and now it’s time to return the favor. A number of our board 
members are working vigorously as a part of his campaign 
team to make sure he is your next ADA President-elect in 

the fall.  Please donate to his campaign if you have not 
done so.   

 2.) In a fiscal and responsible way, the society must do 
everything it can to try and save the Greater Long Island 
Dental Meeting (GLIDM). Due to Covid-19, we have not had 
a meeting in two years. This inactivity has presented real 

challenges to having a meeting in 2022 and be-
yond.  However, I’m excited to announce there will be a 
meeting this April 12-13th.  Fran McHugh, meeting director, 
and the GLIDM board chaired by Dr. Jonke have worked 
extremely hard to bring Long Island a first class meeting this 

year.  I implore you all to attend and bring your colleagues 
and staff.  A Long Island meeting is a great member benefit 
and we need to try to preserve it.   

 3.) As of this writing, public mask mandates have been re-
scinded but remain in play for our practices.  This is a re-

minder of the Covid waters we still navigate both as dental 
professionals and as members of our prospective communi-
ties.  It has been my priority to insure our society gets the 
latest accurate info pertaining to Covid and its practice ef-
fects to our members in a timely fashion.  It is comforting to 

know that we are well represented at the state level by our 
own Drs. Keven Henner and Guenter Jonke.  They are 
NYSDA president and NYSDA Trustee respective-
ly.  Because of their presence, we’ll be the first to know of 
changes state and locally.   

 4.) The membership and new dentist committees have 
been diligent in their efforts to grow our society.  Drs. Clau-
dia Mahon-Vazquez and Lauren Heisinger along with Bill 
Panzarino and Carol Deerwester are to be commended for 
the job in maintaining our membership in 2021.  We were 

the only component in the state with net positive numbers. 

This year there will be implementation of member incentive 
programs and events to attract potential new doctors to join 
our society.  

 5.) Lastly, with Black History month passing, I would be 
remiss if I didn’t speak about the changing landscape of 
diversity and inclusion within our society. More than 16 
years ago both Dr. Paul Markowitz and team Vazquez invit-
ed me to join the dental board and get involved with the 

newly minted Diversity Committee at the time.  That’s how I 
got started in organized dentistry. Although It feels like an 
eternity ago, I could not be more proud of our leadership 
and organization than I am today. I’m ecstatic that Dr. Kev-
in Henner has made diversity and inclusion one of his many 

priorities this year at NYSDA.  He has appointed our own 
Dr. Ivan Vasquez to head his D and I task force which I too 
am a part of.  From its inception, the task force has been 
hard at work. 

For example, to commemorate Black History month, the 

task force held a panel discussion honoring the contribu-
tions of Black Americans in Dentistry.  This event has been 
regarded nationally as a huge success. What makes it 
more gratifying is that our leadership at SCDS was largely 
responsible for this success. Events like this are positive 
first steps to positively effecting change.  I believe we’d all 

agree that improving diversity within our society includes 
but is not limited to bringing more people of color into the 
fold. However, it’s  more about the diversity of ideas and 
meaningful dialogue that comes with bringing more people 
to the table than anything else that matters.  In the end we 

as dentists regardless of creed, color or religion all want 
similar things from our profession. Job security, good com-
pensation, opportunity to showcase our talents, and work 
safety.  These things are color blind. I am proud that SCDS 
has taken a lead in trying to improve diversity and inclusion 

in our profession.  

In the immortal words of Yogi Berra, “It’s getting late early.” 
However, let me reiterate that our leaders and support staff 
are working hard to achieve our shared goals.  You can be 
confident that our dental society continues to shine and is 

headed for greatness because of you the members.  Join a 
committee, invite a colleague to become a member, and 
come for fellowship at GLIDM.  We all have a part to play. 

  

Thank you and God Bless the SCDS   

Craig E. Smith, DMD, SCDS President 
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https://www.straumann.com/us/en/dental-professionals/products-and-solutions/key-topics/immediaxy.html
http://www.targetrockwealth.com/
https://www.theparagonprogram.com/
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In Memoriam                Robert Schindel, DDS, ABO  

He will be missed by so many! 

Dr. Howard Schneider, despite the great sad-
ness associated with his passing. Having 
known him for over 30 years, I know how spe-
cial he was, personally and professionally.  
Howard had four passions in his life: his fami-
ly, his pediatric dental practice, the community 
and the dental society. Well, maybe there was 
a fifth… Star Trek. 
 
Howard was an important and active member 
of the Suffolk County Dental Society for 32 
years. Before he became ill, he planned to be-
come our future president, holding the position 
of secretary at the time. He held many other 
positions prior to this. He was a Huntington 
town delegate for many years, served on its 
Board of Directors and was a member of the 
planning board for the Greater Long Island 
Dental Meeting. However, the position he was 
most proud of was co-chairing the “Give Kids 
a Smile” Committee and the yearly event that 
provided donated dental care to underserved 
children. 
 
Howard was an active member of the Hunting-
ton community and his temple. He served 
many roles at Temple Beth El including presi-
dent of the TBE men’s club, vice president of 
operations, a member of project HOPE 
(Helping Other People Eat) and ultimately 
temple president. He was very involved in the 
South Huntington school district as a member 
and officer of the Special Ed PTA. Recently, 
he had been president of another local organi-
zation dedicated to community service, 
“Dentists for a Better Huntington.” One of his 
greatest joys was performing puppet shows 
throughout the community promoting dental 
health. 
 
I was very fortunate to have the honor to work 
closely with him for many years professionally. 
Howard was the consummate pediatric den-
tist. He was fun and could be so silly with his 
patients. They loved him.  He had a great love 
for treating children. I was particularly im-
pressed with his skill in managing special 

needs patients. His skill and ethics in his private 
practice were exceptional. 
 
Howard is survived by his wife Miriam and their 
two sons, Evan and Jordan. He adored them and 
always talked about them with great pride. My 
wife and I attended Howard and Mimi’s wedding 
and were privileged to watch as their relationship 
and family grew. The boys have grown to be fine 
young men, inheriting many of Howard’s best 
qualities. 
 
Howard was a special person who touched many 
lives with his hard work and optimistic attitude as 
he took on his many roles in the community 
where he worked and lived. I will always remem-
ber his big smile and how much he enjoyed 
friendly conversations. I believe many others felt 
the same way as hundreds of people attended 
his memorial service in person and via live 
stream.  His death leaves a void that his family, 
friends, colleagues and the community will have 
difficulty filling. You will be greatly missed my 
friend. 
 
Robert Schindel, DDS, ABO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
{Pictured Above — Dr. Howard Schneider edu-
cating children on oral health pre-puppet show at 
SCDS’s Give Kids a Smile program}  
See more pictures and tributes to this 
wonderful man with this QR Code.  
 

I was honored to be asked to write this tribute about my long-time friend and colleague 

 

https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/jY0NU0kd
https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/jY0NU0kd
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  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S  EDITORIAL Bill Panzarino 

You are members! 
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You are members, you pay your dues, maybe even better, you donate to 

ADPAC and EDPAC (the political action committees that advocate strongly 

on behalf of the public’s oral health and the profession you care for so 

deeply).  That being the case, THANK YOU!  You are supporting your 

profession, but are you getting what you need 

back from it, and are you advocating and 

defending the profession as best you can? How 

engaged are you at your local level?  Each 

year we solicit membership to join our Board of 

Directors (the deadline is September 8 for 

nominations). It’s your chance to have an even 

more direct influence on the profession and a 

route many find truly rewarding.  Do you 

advocate for membership to further strengthen 

the profession?  I can’t think of a more 

persuasive way to recruit non-members than to 

have a member engage them directly, thus our 

$200 promotion through May 31, 2022.  Do you 

refer patients to a non-member, can you think 

of a better time to have the conversation with 

them? 

I’m not talking about building a cult, I am talking 

about building a stronger community of dentists 

interested in the betterment of public oral health 

and the profession of Dentistry.  Want to feel 

good, join us for our Give Kids a Smile event on 

April 30th and see the community in action! 

Please send any comments or questions to 

Contact@SuffolkDental.Org or call us at 631

-232-1400. Bill Panzarino - Executive 

Director, SCDS  

We hope to see you June 9-12, 2022 

Every thirteen years, the Suffolk County Dental Society gets the opportunity to have one of our own 
members serve as President of the New York State Dental Association. I assume that most of you 
are aware that our own, Dr. Kevin Henner, has the privilege of serving in that capacity this year. In 
addition, the Suffolk County Dental Society will be hosting the 2022 NYSDA House of Delegates an-
nual meeting. In addition to the political meetings there are many wonderful social activities which 
occur during the annual meeting. 

Dr. Henner and the SCDS Board of Directors have decided to host the 2022 meeting in Saratoga 
Springs. This decision was made to highlight the fiduciary responsibility of our leaders. The costs of 
hotels, food and travel expenses are all less in central New York than they would be here in Suffolk 
County. 

We would like to invite and strongly recommend that all SCDS dentists consider traveling to Sarato-
ga to celebrate Dr. Henner’s successful term as President of NYSDA representing Suffolk County. 

The schedule of the social activities will be as follows: Thursday, June 9 - Golf Outing at the pres-
tigious Saratoga National Country Club including lunch and dinner; Friday, June 10 - welcome re-
ception/cocktail party to network and meet other dentists from across NYS; Saturday, June 11 - for-
mal dinner dance with live band in a unique catering hall. In addition, there will be other social 
events involving significant others which will be announced as the dates get closer. In addition, there 
are many excellent bars and restaurants in Saratoga Springs.  

We look forward to celebrating together with as many SCDS members as possible.  We hope you 
can make it! 

https://www.suffolkdental.org/members-center/nomination-forms
https://www.suffolkdental.org/members-center/nomination-forms
https://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider213/default-document-library/member-get-a-member-2022-promo-v2.pdf?sfvrsn=65f3f38a_2
https://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider213/default-document-library/member-get-a-member-2022-promo-v2.pdf?sfvrsn=65f3f38a_2
https://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider213/default-document-library/gkas-flyer-2022-v7-new-logo.pdf?sfvrsn=41f1cd8a_2
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
https://charitygolftoday.com/register?e=225&ce=e8193d
https://www.nysdental.org/events/house-of-delegates
https://www.nysdental.org/events/house-of-delegates
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http://www.nydentalupholstery.com/
mailto:tiffany@thesmilist.com?subject=SCDS%20Dentist%20ad
https://www.frankelnewfield.com/


 

 

  Membership Corner — Claudia Mahon-Vazquez, DDS 

Spring 2022 
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The Suffolk County Dental Society welcomes our newest members to Suffolk. As new 

members, we hope you will join us at our upcoming lectures and events. The newly 

designed website has all the information you need: 
Who’s Who in the Society, Classifieds, Continuing 
Education Courses, as well as Professional 
Resources. 

One of the Benefits of your membership is the 
ADA Find-A-Dentist Program. By completing and 
updating your profile regularly, patients will learn 
about you, your practice and your specialty. You 
can include all of the locations you work at, 
insurance programs you participate with, and 
languages you speak. The more complete your 
profile is, the higher you will be in the search 
results among members in your area. Adding your 
photo or your practice logo also increases your 
visibility. Go to https://ebusiness.ada.org/Myada/
updateprofile.aspx for more helpful information and 
to complete your profile.  

Regardless of where you are in your career, there 
are resources for you. Our career paths vary and 
may change over the course of our lives. There are 
programs and options designed to help at every 
stage, either starting out in your career or getting 
ready for retirement. The ADA provides resources 
for new members such as: https://www.ada.org/
resources/careers/starting-a-dental-practice or for 
retiring members, https://www.ada.org/resources/
careers/joining-and-leaving-the-dental-practice. If 
you have questions, you can always call your local 
dental society or a NYSDA Member Concierge. 

In the most recent New York State Dental Journal 
there was a tribute to the Newest Life Members 
around the state. These are members who have 
attained 30 years of consecutive membership or 
40 years of nonconsecutive membership. We are 
grateful to the 125 members of Suffolk County who 
have contributed to their profession in so many 
ways. Please check your journal (also available on
-line) to view the list of dedicated dentists from 
Suffolk County. 

Our Society is dedicated to Diversity, Equity and 
Inclusion. In honor of Black History Month, we 
shared NYSDA’s talk on “The Black Experience in 
Dentistry, Honoring the Past and Changing the 
future.” We are grateful to the amazing speakers 
and to our own Craig Smith, the first African-
American President of the Suffolk County Dental 

Society. These trailblazers continue to make 
inroads for African-Americans and all dentists, 
promoting equality regardless of our backgrounds. 

In addition, March is Women’s History Month. We 
are very fortunate to have had four women 
presidents of the Suffolk County Dental Society: 
Tracy Stewart-Flamenbaum, Maria Maranga, 
Patricia Hanlon and yours truly, as well as a female 
President-Elect, Radha Sachdeva-Munk and a New 
Dentist Committee chairperson, Lauren Heisinger.  
We hope to continue engaging more doctors from 
all backgrounds, so please contact us to become 
more actively involved in the direction of your 
Society and Profession. 

*********************************************************** 

Member Get-A Member Promotion: a $200 Value 

We are offering a 2022 promotion to all of our 
members. 

When you recommend a colleague to join the 
society for 2022 you will receive a $200 check, as a 
thank you, once they have joined and completed 
their membership dues payment* 

*This offer is valid for NEW full dues paying 
members only. Please contact the dental society 
with any questions regarding the details of this 
promotion! Details can be found on the website 
home page (SuffolkDental.Org) 

*********************************************************** 

Claudia Mahon-Vazquez, DDS 
Chairperson, NYSDA Membership 
Committee, SCDS Membership Committee 
and SCDS Past President 

https://ebusiness.ada.org/Myada/updateprofile.aspx
https://ebusiness.ada.org/Myada/updateprofile.aspx
https://www.ada.org/resources/careers/starting-a-dental-practice
https://www.ada.org/resources/careers/starting-a-dental-practice
https://www.ada.org/resources/careers/joining-and-leaving-the-dental-practice
https://www.ada.org/resources/careers/joining-and-leaving-the-dental-practice
https://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider213/default-document-library/member-get-a-member-2022-promo-v2.pdf?sfvrsn=65f3f38a_2
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$300 per course in our 150 Motor Parkway Hauppauge, Media Center, Breakfast 
and Lunch are served.  Buy all 3 for $750 through June 30, 2022.  $150 Savings! 

Call the office to sign up for this deal at 631-232-1400 

http://www.chairsideimplantservices.com/


 

 

  Diversity, Equity and Inclusion—Task Force Update 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 
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On Wednesday February 23, 2022, the newly formed NYSDA Diversity, Equity and 

Inclusion Task Force hosted a Zoom Panel Event titled “The Black Experience in 

Dentistry: Honoring the Past and Changing the 
Future.” The NYSDA D, E & I Task Force was 
created by our NYSDA President Dr. Kevin Henner 
following a resolution that was adopted at the June 
2021 House of Delegates to high-light February as 
Black History Month and showcase African-
American member dentists that have made a 
significant contribution to our profession. This 
resolution was introduced by Dr. Fabiola Milord, 
Past President of the Nassau County Dental 
Society. 

 The panel was moderated by Dr. Laila 
Hishaw, founder of the National non-profit Diversity 
in Dentistry Mentorships, Inc. which encourages 
Blacks and other students to consider careers in 
dentistry by offering mentoring from middle to 
dental school.  

 The discussion covered a short history of 
black trailblazers in dentistry and organized 
dentistry, the obstacles faced for entry into 
dentistry, and how mentorship can make a 
difference. They also discussed how racism affects 
the dental school experience and the input it had 
on the members of the panel. Panelists included, 

among others, Dr. Raymond Gist, first African-
American ADA President in 2010-2011, Dr. Darwin 
K. Hayes, Dental Director for the State of New 
Jersey, Dr. Sharel S. Sly, founder of Sistahs in 
Dentistry, a national organization for black women 
dentists, and Dr. Mark Bronson, Second Vice 
President of the ADA. 

 The program had an excellent acceptance 
nationwide with over 225 attendees including ADA 
members, non-member dentists, dental residents, 
students and auxiliaries. The program is available 
on NYSDA’s  Youtube page at https://
youtu.be/2fBaJQ8aZvY.  

 The Task Force is comprised of members 
from most of the components around the state, 
members of the NYSDA Board and staff. The 
members themselves represent ethnic, minority, 
and gender diversity. We will continue to provide 
new programs to bring awareness to the various 
diverse groups within dentistry. 

Respectfully, 

Ivan A. Vazquez, DDS 

Chairman, Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Task 
Force  

                      New Dentist Committee 

An Update From Your New Dentist Committee 

We have some exciting events planned for the next few months, and a few still in the 

works. We hope you’ll get involved and join us. First up is our virtual CE event with 

MLMIC - Anatomy of a Dental Malpractice Lawsuit, 
April 6th on Zoom with Al Mercado Esq. leading the 
course.  You must register to attend this 1 CE, 1 
hour course, it is open to all SCDS members.   

We are also busy building out our New Dentist 
GLIDM event on Wednesday April 13th at the 
Hilton, don’t miss this one.  Register now and see 
more information on GLIDM.ORG. 

Please be sure to check the website calendar and 
watch emails for all events and details.  

We are always welcoming suggestions for 
upcoming new dentist events and CE topics, so 
please feel free to reach out at any time with any 
suggestions you may have for future events, we 
would love to hear from you! 

Dr. Lauren Heisinger - SCDS New Dentist Chair 

 

https://youtu.be/2fBaJQ8aZvY
https://youtu.be/2fBaJQ8aZvY
https://ebusiness.ada.org/Meetings/DefaultPo3.aspx?PO3ORGAPICODE=NYSCD0YN2Y34782
https://glidm.org/
https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=New%20Dentist%20Committee%20Suggestions
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=New%20Dentist%20Committee%20Suggestions


 

 

 

General Dental Practice for Sale 
Four operatory modern general dental practice in 
medical office complex. Fully digital with PMS, 
Intraoral and Panorex. Refer most specialties. 
FFS and PPO. Grosses $487,000. Scott Fire-
stone, 516-450-
9258, scott.firestone@henryschein.com 

For Sale 
Over 100 orthodontic pliers (Dentronix and Or-
thopli), a Dentronix sterilizer, four quadrants of 
ortho bands (American Or-
tho).  Shelrin74@gmail.com 

Geriatric House Call Dentistry Network 
Join our team and start your own dental practice 
in less time, and for less money!  We are seeking 
dentists for Suffolk County to serve homebound 
patients in need of dental services. Contact us at 
https://www.geriatrichousecalldentistry.com/ 

Oral Surgeon P/T Position 
Immediate opening for board eligible/board certi-
fied oral surgeon. Busy Selden, Long Island 
group practice. Great opportunity. Call (631)732-
9000/e-mail resume 
to andrea@coramseldendental.com 

Endodontist Sought 
Endodontist sought for modern, group practice 
dental center in Lindenhurst, NY.  0ne 8 hour ses-
sion/week, hourly salary, must carry own mal-
practice for Suffolk Coun-
ty.  Email: dlieberman@noitu.org or call 631-225-
1010. 

Associate Dentists Needed  
Large multi-specialty group practice is looking for 
top notch Associate Dentists in Riverhead, 
Jamesport, Middle Island, Huntington, Mattituck, 
and Smithtown. Some weekend and evening 
availability needed. DDS/DMD from an accredited 
University and an active State Dental Board li-
cense. Personable chairside manner. $50k Sign-
on/retention bonus. Earning potential of $200K+ 
annual income. Training to advance career. Full-
time employees also enjoy healthcare benefits, a 
company sponsored 401(k), and malpractice re-
imbursement.  Reach out 
to tiffany@thesmilist.com today! 

CLASSIFIED  
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Looking for Dentist in Port Jefferson 
Seeking dentist for busy Port Jefferson dental 
practice. PT/FT leading to partnership for the 
right person. Great opportunity for motivated 
practitioner proficient in all phases of general 
dentistry. Dra1236@aol.com or call (631) 241-
4957 

DENTAL OFFICE FOR SALE OR RENT 
The Stony Brook Medical Park, 2500 Nescon-
set Hwy, Bld 11-C, Stony Brook, NY 
11790.Walk-in quality - perfect for one dentist 
or two dentists who will not practice at the 
same time.Three operatories: two doctors, one 
hygiene, 966 sq/ft with an equal size base-
ment. Must be seen to be appreciated. If inter-
ested contact John Diana 
at johndianadds@optonline.net or 516-455-
0695. 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=scott.firestone@henryschein.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Shelrin74@gmail.com
https://www.geriatrichousecalldentistry.com/
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=andrea@coramseldendental.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=dlieberman@noitu.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=tiffany@thesmilist.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Dra1236@aol.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=johndianadds@optonline.net


 

 

 MONDAY MORNING ETHICS            Guenter J. Jonke, DMD  

Ethics and Inclusion 

Justice, our fourth Principle in our Principle of Ethics and Code of Professional Con-

duct, states we "may exercise reasonable discretion in selecting patients for their prac-
tices, dentists shall not refuse to accept patients into their practice or deny dental ser-
vice to patients because of the patient's race, creed, color, gender, sexual orientation or 

gender identity or national origin. Our profession 
has always been based on the commitment to  high 
ethical standards.  There is an old saying that “you 
only get one chance to make a first impression”.  It 
is  our intent to make everyone feel comfortable and 
inclusive in our offices.  However, are we making 
the same efforts with LGBTQIA+ patients?  

The definition of the LGBTQIA+ acronym is Lesbian, 
Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, Queer, Intersex, Asex-
ual and the plus sign represents members of the 
community who identify with a sexual orientation or 
gender identity that is not included within rest of the 
acronym. LGBTQIA+ individuals come from all 
walks of life.  Many LGBTQIA+ have experienced 
discrimination, rejection and untoward reactions due 
to their gender identity or sexual orientation. But as 
we know dental issues, caries, periodontal issues, 
impacted third molars all carry  no prejudice.  
LGBTQIA+ patients are acutely aware of subtle 
signs in our offices indicating whether they will be 
welcomed or not.   We should think about, as we 
begin with any patient visit, are our medical history 
forms current?  Do we have options for gender iden-
tity? For many of us, it has been a long time since 
we updated our forms and adding gender identity 
inclusive language on our forms is an important step 
to show all patients that they are welcome and ac-
cepted in our offices.    

Second, which pronoun does your patient use? This 
also should be an option on your medical history 
form and when answered, will avoid any awkward 
moments with your patient among you and your 

staff.  The inclusiveness of gender, sexuality and 
relationships on the forms will go a long way to 
provide a complete and accurate medical history. 
Respectful communication begins with your recep-
tionist. Create a standard policy when welcoming 
patients. Have them ask the patient if the name on 
the file is the name he/she prefers to use. Every 
office should examine and review their cur-
rent policies and procedures regarding patient's 
pronouns. The more prepared you and your staff 
are will go a long way to formulate an excellent 
initial patient experience.  

Currently, many medical forms do not ask about 
sexual orientation. Adding this question will send a 
clear understanding and respect that you 
acknowledge their individuality and that your office 
is a safe space. 

Gender neutral bathrooms for larger practices in 
is another way to instill a welcoming atmosphere 
for transgender and non-binary patients.  

By taking care of these simple steps, all of us can 
provide the best level of health for all of our pa-
tients, regardless of gender identity or sexual ori-
entation. The National LGBT Health Education 
Center has additional information (https://
www.lgbtqiahealtheducation.org)   

{Dr. Jonke is the Past Chair of the NYSDA Council 
on Ethics and previously served on the ADA Coun-
cil on Ethics, Bylaws and Judicial Affairs.} 
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https://www.lgbtqiahealtheducation.org/
https://www.lgbtqiahealtheducation.org/
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http://www.lispeech.com/
http://www.danzigermarkhoff.com/


 

 

 Feature                  Jay S. Orlikoff, DDS 

Stony Brook School of Dental Medicine 
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Your member colleague Dr. Jay Orlikoff shared this article from the Long Island Press 

dated Thursday May 29, 1969.  We thought you may well enjoy this piece.  

{Pictured above — Breaking ground for the medical and dental schools in 1969.  From Left 
to Right: Howard Oaks, first dean of the dental school; John Toll, President of the University; 
Edmund Pellegrino, first dean of the medical school and first VP for Health Sciences; and 
Steven Schonfeld, president of the premed/predent society}  (Note Dr. Schonfeld also as-
sisted in bringing this article to us). 

Additional history SBU history can be found here—https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/
libspecial/archives/timeline.php 

 

https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/libspecial/archives/timeline.php
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/libspecial/archives/timeline.php
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http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/GMM_Flyer_May_6_2020.pdf
https://www.thesmilist.com/
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 OBITUARIES  

Joseph James Nicols Jr., DDS – Dr. Nicols, 85, passed away on December 11, 2021. Dr. Nicols 
served as a Navy captain, graduated from Georgetown University, practiced oral surgery in West 
Islip for 45 years, and held the position of Suffolk County Dental Director for 20 years. He was also 
on staff at Good Samaritan Hospital, retiring as the Director of Oral Surgery there in 2020. Dr. Nic-
ols belonged to the ADA for 43 years, 36 as an SCDS member, until 2016. 

Howard W. Schneider, DDS – Dr. Schneider, a long-time pediatric dentist in Huntington and active 
member of SCDS, passed away on January 23, 2022 at the age of 60. Dr. Schneider donated much 
time to causes to better his community. He was a member of the ADA for 35 years, 32 of those with 
SCDS. Please see a tribute to Dr. Schneider by Dr. Robert Schindel on page 7. 

 WELCOME  



 

 

Official publication of the 
Suffolk County Dental Society 
150 Motor Parkway   Suite 123   Hauppauge, NY 11788 
(631) 232-1400 
Email: contact@suffolkdental.org 

Subject to change— See SuffolkDental.Org/Calendar for up to date information 

Date SCDS Event Location Time 
Tuesday, April 12, 2022 Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - Register Now Hilton Hotel - Melville All Day 

Wednesday, April 13, 2022 Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - Register Now Hilton Hotel - Melville All Day 

Monday, April 18, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy/and or Virtual TBD 

Saturday, April 30, 2022 Give Kids a Smile Sponsorship Information Riverhead Aquarium 10am to 2pm 

Saturday, April 30, 2022 Give Kids a Smile Riverhead Aquarium 10am to 2pm 

Monday, May 09, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy/and or Virtual TBD 

Wednesday, May 11, 2022 General Membership Meeting Hilton Garden Inn - Stony Brook 6pm-9pm 

Saturday, May 21, 2022 Shredding Day 150 Motor Parkway Parking Lot 9am to noon 

Thursday, June 09, 2022 NYSDA Golf Outing Saratoga National All Day 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6/10-6/12 NYSDA House of Delegates Saratoga NY 3 day Event 

Wednesday, August 10, 2022 Summer Social (New Dentist/Resident) Insignia or other Social Venue 6-9pm 

Monday, September 12, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy/and or Virtual TBD 

Wednesday, September 14, 2022 
Seminar Series 22#2 Dr. Daniel Pompa - Medical Emergen-
cies  150 Motor Parkway, Auditorium  9am-4pm 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 SCDS Golf Outing Willow Creek Mt Sinai NY 
11am,12:30 
5:30pm 

Wednesday, September 28, 2022 General Membership Meeting Virtual 7pm-9pm 

Monday, October 03, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy/and or Virtual TBD 

Thursday, October 13, 2022 ADA House of Delegates 10/13-17 Houston TX Oct 13th to 17th MultiDay Event 

Wednesday, October 26, 2022 SS22#3 - Dr. Frank Tuminelli - We've Come a Long Way... 150 Motor Parkway 9am to 4pm 

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Compliance Day 150 Motor Parkway 9am to 9pm 

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 CPR 150 Motor Parkway TBD 

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Risk Management 150 Motor Parkway TBD 

Wednesday, November 02, 2022 Infection Control 150 Motor Parkway TBD 

Friday, November 4, 2022 LI Women's Dental Symposium (Scrubs & Stilettos) Heritage Club, Bethpage 8am to 1pm 

Monday, November 14, 2022 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy/and or Virtual TBD 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 General Membership Meeting In Person - Hauppauge Radisson 6pm-9pm 

Wednesday November 30, 2022 SS22#4 Dr. Michael Proothi - TMJ/Trigeminal Nerve 150 Motor Parkway 9am to 4pm 

Saturday, January 28, 2023 SCDS Installation Gala Lands End - Sayville NY TBD 

http://suffolkdental.org/calendar-of-events.html

